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(16th - 20th October 2023)
Our learning theme this week is: Our Town/People Who Help Us
Book of the week: Real Superheroes   
Nursery

· We are going to be listening carefully to the story of ‘Superheroes’ and learning about the Police and Fire services.
· In Maths we are going to explore numbers to 5/10 by matching numbers and number collages. 

Go on a number hunt at home, when you find a number have a go at forming the same number!
Reception

· In phonics we will be learning the sounds: ff, ll, zz, s saying z. We will also be consolidating our learning of the tricky word ‘to, ‘no’, ‘go’, ‘I’ and ‘the’.
 Can you spot these tricky words in your favourite story at home?
· In our Maths carpet time this week we will be building upon our subitising skills. We will be looking at small quantities and whether the quantity has changed or just the arrangement.
· We will be looking at different People Who Help us and discussing their roles, understanding which emergency service to ask for in different situations and how to contact the emergency services in an emergency.
 To help your child understand the process fully please take time to help your child learn their home address and talk about when they should and should not tell a stranger where they live.Over the half term holiday…
This week, your child will be bringing home a bag for you to fill with Autumn treasures over half term.  It would be wonderful if you could set aside some time during the holidays to go for a walk in the woods with your child and see what signs of seasonal change you can spot.  We’d love to see some photos on Evidence Me of your walk! Please bring your bag back after half term when we will enjoy looking through everyone’s Autumnal finds.  Many thanks.
Reminders
Tuesday 17th October (3.30-5.30pm)/ Wednesday 18th October (3.30-6.30pm) – Parents evening
Monday 23rd –  Friday 27th October – Half term
Monday 30th October – School reopens

Plea for help!
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are in desperate need of Forest School helpers to enable us to continue with this in Class 1.  Any help you can offer, whether it’s once a month, adhoc sessions or weekly help would be much appreciated. Please speak to Mrs Hazell or a member of the team, thank you.
We wish you and your family a lovely half term!
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